
From: Archaeologydc - E&E   
Sent: 18 June 2020 14:35 
To: Planning   
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 20/01440/F 
 

Thank you for your consultation with regard to this application. 
 
The site is of archaeological interest. However, based on the photographs submitted 
with the application, it is clear that any structural or contextual information that might 
have been observed by archaeological monitoring is already likely to have been lost. 
I therefore consider that there are no archaeological constraints to this scheme 
 
 
Given the above, I have no further comments to make on this application. Please do 
not hesitate to get in touch if you would like to discuss this further. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Clare 
 
Clare King 
Planning Archaeologist  
(Please note that I am only available on Weds and Thurs each week) 
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